
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

December 12, 1977
OFFICE OF THE

COMMISSIONER

The Honorable Morris K. Udall

Chairman, Committee on Interior
and Insular Affairs

United States House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Mr. C airman:

I have enclosed for your information a copy of a

letter to Chairman Dingell which deals with Mr.

Gossick's testimony before The House Subcommittee

on Energy and Power. The testimony is mentioned

in Chairman Hendrie's own comments on the situa-

tion in his December 12 letter to you.

Sincerely,

I /

Victor Gilinsky
Commissioner


